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CONGRATULATIONS to all our Brilliant Proctors! 
Final results for the Mensa Brilliant National testing month are listed in the January Mensa 
Bulletin, but preliminary results include DIAMOND status for BOULDER/FRONT RANGE, 
CENTRAL IOWA, MID-AMERICA and NORTH DAKOTA!  GOLD status for 
NEBRASKA/WESTERN IOWA, and SILVER for HIGH MOUNTAIN MENSA! 
 
Proctor-in-Training Webinar 
January 26, 2012 at 7:00 PM CST.  A free one-hour webinar!  Contact 
MaryS@americanmensa.org for details. 
 
END OF TIME Annual Gathering in Reno 
The Mayan culture predicted the End of Time in 2012.  To celebrate, Mensa is holding its annual 
convention (called an Annual Gathering or “AG”) in Reno.  Full price for the 5-day event will be 
$120 at the door, but if you register now, it’s only $95 for five days of hospitality, top-notch 
programs, and our always-popular REGION 7 MEET & GREET, scheduled for 4:30 PM on July 
4th.  Yes we will have our famous flashing Heartland flag pins for you!  Full details and 
registration are at http://www.ag2012.us.mensa.org 
 
Mensa on Facebook and Twitter! 
Join in the lively conversations and connect with other members on our Mensa Facebook and 
Twitter pages.  Check out our Region 7 website ably managed by our dynamite Webmaster, Peg 
Madsen.   Click on the link below to read all the newsletters in our entire region! 
 
Welcome New Officer! 
 
MOLLY CORMANEY, Proctor-in-Training for Central Iowa Mensa. 
 

Please send your announcements and photos of Region 7 happenings to  
Mensa@pegmadsen.com 

http://www.region7.us.mensa.org/ 
 

I’d love to hear from you!  Contact me RVC7@us.mensa.org. 


